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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 
TO:  Public Water Systems and Consultants 
 
SUBJECT:  Drinking Water Project Review Fees  
 
Dear Water Systems and Consultants, 
The Florida Department of Health in Broward County has completed the process of reviewing and updating the 
Environmental Engineering- Drinking Water Project Review Fees. This new schedule features revised water 
main clearances by project size and optional expedited project review fees. Effective February 02, 2017, the new 
schedule of fees will be established as follows: 
 

Drinking Water Project Review Fees 
Water Treatment Plant Clearance New  $500.00 

(Community System) Modified  $250.00 
Water Treatment Plant Clearance New  $500.00 

(Non-Community System) Modified  $250.00 

Water Main Clearance by Project Size 

< 1,000 LF $100.00 
1,001-5,000 LF $200.00 
5,001-10,000 LF $300.00 
10,001-15,000 LF $400.00 
>15,000 LF $500.00 

Water Program- Expedited Project Review 
One (1) business day $1,000.00 
Two (2) business days $750.00 

(optional for permits and clearances) Three (3) business days $500.00 
Permit Determination Seventy-two (72) Hours $100.00 

Documents Resubmitted for an additional review Thirty (30) business days $75.00 
*Expedited Review Requests will be accepted at the discretion of our Department. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact the Department of Health in Broward County 
Drinking Water Team: 
 
Rafael Reyes (954) 467-4700 ext. 4220 or at Rafael.Reyes@flhealth.gov  
Myriam Bachs (954) 467-4700 ext. 4230 or at Myriam.Bachs@flhealth.gov  
Evelyn Valerio (954) 467-4700 ext. 4221 or at Evelyn.Valerio@flhealth.gov 
Diego Martinez Aguero (954) 467-4700 ext. 4212 or at Diego.MartinezAguero@flhealth.gov  
Pedro Stiassni (954) 467-4700 ext. 4249 or at Pedro.Stiassni@flhealth.gov  
 
We will be glad to address any questions, comments or concerns you may have. 

  
Florida Department of Health in Broward County  
780 SW 24th Street, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315 - 2643 
PHONE: 954-467-4700 • www.browardchd.org  
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